


Building Inspections - Maine D.E.P. Permit-By-Rule Approval (attached) 

The electronic file attached to this email is documentation of a Permit­By­Rule (P.B.R.) recently approved by D.E.P.  That P.B.R. 
gives the applicant permission from the state to conduct an activity in your town in a manner that D.E.P. has determined will not 
significantly affect the environment.  The P.B.R. does not affect that applicant’s obligation, should one exist, to also obtain a 
license from you pursuant to municipal ordinance.

Do not reply to this email for additional information regarding the attachment or with other questions.  The address it has been 
sent from is infrequently monitored for incoming messages, and when looked at, it is only for the purpose of receiving email 
address corrections and updates for the town clerks and code enforcement officers to whom scanned P.B.R.s are sent.  D.E.P. 
Southern Maine Office staff will gladly provide the information you need, so call 822­6300 to be connected to the person who 
can most efficiently help.

The file attached to this email is an unalterable electronic document in the .pdf format that was created using the State of 
Maine’s equipment.  An application capable of opening and accurately displaying the content of this attachment is likely loaded 
on the device with which you are viewing this email, so double­clicking on the attachment’s icon should open it.  If an application 
is not already available on your device, numerous free­of­charge application downloads that, once installed, will allow viewing 
are available via the internet.

From: DEP Southern Maine Office <DEP.SMRO.Admin@maine.gov>
To: City of Portland - Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmai...
Date: 6/10/2015 12:34 PM
Subject: Maine D.E.P. Permit-By-Rule Approval (attached)
Attachments: Portland_PBR_ThreePalmsDesignBuildLlc_06012015.pdf
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